AtlanticRichfieldCompany

North American Producing Division

New Mexico-Ariz Distrect
Post Office Box 14/« Ca
Roswell, New Mexicoc 38201 I

Telephone 505 622 4623

-~ !il 20 H tEB

N3
W. P Tomiinson Jm_ 3
District Engineer

July 29, 1968

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Mr. Joe Ramey

Re: Atlantic Richfield Company
State "BA" No. 2 Well
Todd Upper San Andres Field

Gentlemen:

In accordance with our discussion with Mr. Dan Nutter of the
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission's Santa Fe office, we
plan to commingle well stream gas production from our State
"BA" No. 2 well with that of our State "BA" No. 1 well. Both
wells are completed in the Todd Upper San Andres Gas Reservoir.
Separation and metering facilities will be located down stream
of both wells. A physical connection has been made between
the two wells and production will begin from Well No. 2 at
whatever time you designate.

I understand that forms showing the change in name of the
subject well from the Dalport No. 1 to the State "BA" No.

2, calculated open flow test results and other data have been
sent to you. If any additional information is needed, let me
know.

Yours very truly,
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W. P. Tomlinson
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